
From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Saturday, November 27, 2021 5:38:03 PM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Melanie

Last_Name :
Lucero

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
As a resident of Lemon Grove, I resent that our 4 square mile area, 26,000 population, is divided.  In this division no
one cares to represent us, so no one tries.  We're just someone else's problem.  I can't tell you how many times I've
asked County, State, and Federal "representatives" for advice or help, they've tried bumming me off onto another
Rep.  Neither wanted to help me.  Neither cared to represent me or my family.  By being divided our small city will
never have any power.  Please don't split our City!!

Submit :
Submit




